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RN AL REPORT

ON THE

Sanitary Condition

FYLDE RURAL DISTRICT
FOR THE YEAR 1918.

To the Chairman and Members of the Fylde
Rural District Council.

(JENTLEMEN,

I beg to submit for your consideration my FOURTEENTH
ANNUAL REPORT on the Health and Sanitation of the Fylde
Rural District,

By circular letter dated December, 1915, the Local
Government Board state in view of the present circumstances
they consider ‘* that many of the details usually inserted in
Medical Officer’s Annual Reports such as a description of the
district, and of the water supply, sewerage and sewage
disposal, &c., may be omitted, and that the report may be
confined to a record of what has taken place during the }-'ear.”

AREA.—According to the last census Report the area
of the Rural District is 38,768 statute acres.

Estimatep PopurLatioNn. — The Registrar-General,
through the County Health Department, has supplied me with
an estimate of the civil population for use in my Annual Report,
viz. ; 11,5692, Last year my estimate was 12,240. Instruc-
tions have also been issued that all deaths of members of the
armed forces of this or other countries should be excluded
from local statistics. This has been done as regards the Fylde
area, and the various mortality averages are calculated on the
estimated civilian population referred to above,






















































